
 

Annual Meeting 
on 

Tuesday 10th October 

at 7pm 

St Andrew’s Centre 

St Andrew’s Street, Hertford SG14 1HZ 

St Andrew’s Street Car park – £1.00 for parking from 7-8pm 

All New River Health patients are members of  

Patients’ Voice 

Find out what we have done in the last year and have your 

say about the forthcoming year 

Look on our website/surgery notice boards nearer the time 

for more details 

We look forward to seeing you; refreshments provided! 

https://www.newriverhealth.co.uk/ 


